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Cold Aston C of E Primary School 
 
 

Whole School Attendance  
96.46% 

 

Newsletter Weekending  22nd December 2023 
 

School Calendar 
 

December 

 
 

January 

Monday 8th January 2024 – 
INSET (staff only) 
 
Term 3 – School reopens 
Tuesday 9th January 2024. 
  

February 

 
Monday 5th February – 
Cheltenham Dance Festival 
BREAK UP - Friday 9th  
February 2024 at 3.15 p.m. 
 
Term 4 – School reopens 
Monday 19th  February 2024 

 

March 

BREAK UP - Friday 22nd March 
2024   at 3.15 p.m. 

 

April 

Term 5 – School reopens 
Monday 8th April 2024. 

 

 

 
 

Children are rooted at the heart of our family school community, where 
all are nurtured on their journey, nourished with faith and trust. Our 

exceptional setting inspires learners to explore, discover and be 
resilient while flourishing on their own path as world citizens. 

Journeying together with love and trust 
 

Resilience, Respect, Responsible. 
 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
It is always such a privilege to be in a school this week. The atmosphere 
has been wonderful. We started off the week with a very well attended 
nativity performance. Both shows were full and all of the children 
performed well, with big loud voices and fabulous singing. Thanks again 
to all the teachers, especially Mrs Lewis for working so hard on 
it!  Tuesday saw the decoration making! It was fabulous seeing all the 
different decorations being made in the classes and we had even more 
parents and family members attend than last year! So thank you to those 
of you that were able to attend and all pupils came home with a 
decoration which we hope they will keep for a long time. Wednesday 
saw our Christmas lunch. Always a highlight of the year! Kathleen was 
the star with her wonderful cooking, Mrs Hibell bought all the children a 
cracker and to truly mark the occasion we had a very special visitor 
organised by the PTFA - another example of our vision in action! Truly all 
working together for our children. Thursday brought us the much-
anticipated whole school trip to the Panto in Cheltenham. The children 
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May 

Monday 6th May 2024 – closed 
BANK HOLIDAY 

 

BREAK UP - Friday 24th May 
2024   at 3.15 p.m. 

 

June 

Term 6 – School reopens 
Monday 3rd June 2024. 
 
Year 6 – Residential 3rd – 7th 
June 2024 
 
Thursday 13th June – Year 6 
children only Gloucestershire 
Schools Leavers Service. 
Gloucester Cathedral. 
 

July 

  
Friday 5th July 1.15 p.m.- 3.15 
p.m. – Sports Day 
 
Thursday 11th July Rehearsals 
at the Westwood Centre, 
Northleach. Details tbc 
 
Friday 12th July – Whole 
School Production – Day at 
the Westwood Centre, 
Northleach. Details tbc 
 
PUPILS BREAK UP - Friday 19th 
July 2024   at 1.30 p.m. 
 
Monday 22nd July 2024 – 
INSET NO CHILDREN (Staff 
only) 
 
---------------------------------------- 

Links: 
 
Cold Aston Primary School 
 
https://www.coldastonprima
ryschool.co.uk/ 

Ofsted Report 2015  
Click the link above to read 
our most recent Ofsted report 

Easy fundraising for our PTA 

were a credit to our school and we all had a great time! Then finally on 
Friday pupils that have been learning to play the piano and guitar gave 
us a little performance, thank you so much to them and well done!  
 
It has been a busy term so I hope you and the children all get to rest and 
enjoy the Christmas holidays.  
 
All of the staff would like to say a huge thank you for all of the kind 
presents that we have received, you have been very generous and the 
staffroom donations are always so welcomed!  
 
I would just like to say a huge thank you for your continued support of 
our lovely school. It truly means a lot to us all.  
 
I hope you all have a very Merry Christmas and wish you all a very Happy 
New Year! 
 
Mrs Hibell  
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
 

 

 

Trust Vacancies 
Please follow the link for current vacancies within our Trust. 
 

https://www.northcotswoldschools.co.uk/current-job-vacancies/ 

 

Badgerwood Forest School 
Early Years Forest School sessions will be taking a break until  
Wednesday 21 February  

https://www.northcotswoldschools.co.uk/topic/cold-aston
https://www.northcotswoldschools.co.uk/topic/cold-aston
http://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report/provider/ELS/115609
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
https://www.northcotswoldschools.co.uk/current-job-vacancies/
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Click the link above to go to an 
easy fundraising page for our 
PTA 
 
Find us on Twitter 
 
 

    @coldaston 

Contact Us 

coldastonadmin@ncsf.sc

hool 

 
Tel: 01451 820470 
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